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our academic theme birthday parties

newsletter

Hello school!  Welcome back students!  Our 
theme for August is colors and shapes!  Have 
you ever wondered why we always start with 
these basics?  It's because colors and shapes are 
two very noticeable attributes of the world 
around us. When you look out your window, you 
may not be saying it ... but your mind is noticing 
and identifying the green trees, brown rectangle 
buildings, square windows, and blue sky.  Colors 
and shapes are ways for children to observe and 
categorize what they see. These very 
recognizable characteristics that encourage 
children to define and organize the diverse 
world around them. Our children will be tasked 
with identifying, mixing and creating colors and 
appreciating shapes in everything around us!  So 
let’s have fun with our colorful and shapes-filled 
world!!! 

 

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION DATES: 

Party 26thAugust 

 Leonidas Manzambida - (N) – 11th August 2013 
 Bae Eun Oh – (PreK IC) 14th August 2012 

 Ian Lam Dajer – (PreK) -30th August  2012 

*** As always, we would like to invite the family of the 
August celebrants to join us as we celebrate this special 
occasion.  Please do not forget to double check everything 
you need to prepare before the party!  

What to prepare:   

(1) Birthday cake for your child. 

(2) One (1) exchange gift for each of the other celebrants for 
the month!   

(3)Five (5) of you child’s photos on or before 23th of August. 

 

Special Schedule for Extra-Curricular Activities! 
5th August – FANTASTIC DAY – “Back to School Day” 


